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The 72nd Midyear Conference: you should have been there! Go to https://
commons.erau.edu/asee-edgd/conference72/ and scroll down to Browse 
the contents of the 72nd Midyear Technical Conference for what you 
missed. A special thank you is extended to our site chair, Norman Loney, 
University of Cincinnati; and our program Co-Chairs Sheryl Sorby, Uni-
versity of Cincinnati and Mary Sadowski, Purdue University, whose efforts 
resulted in a memorial experience for all. In addition, the Division needs to 
extend a special thank you to the University of Technology, Jamaica—the 
staff, students, and faculty—for co-hosting the conference. Their support 
and the hospitality and generosity they extended us ensured that we were 
all cared for and that we all were able to maximize our Jamaican experi-
ence. Finally, the Division needs to extend a special thank you to Holiday 
Inn Resort Montego Bay for the warmth and friendliness shown us all. 
None of the attendees should have left for something more to do or for 
want of food or drink.
 
The 73rd Midyear Conference: looks like it is official—Berkeley, CA; Jan 
6-8, 2019. Please check back periodically with https://sites.asee.org/edg-
d/73midyear/ for the due dates and other updates.
 
Our Annual Conference: Jun 24-27, 2018; Salt Lake City, UT: while it’s a 
little too late to present, there’s still plenty of time make your reservations 
to attend.
 
The next issue will be a Special Issue of the Journal. It will contain papers 
that were presented during our 72nd Midyear Conference and that appear 
in the conference proceedings. Given the increasing concerns over re-
dundant or duplicate publication, the papers that will be published in this 
issue of the Journal will be published in accordance with ASEE’s Policy on 
Plagiarism and Duplicate Publication (see https://www.asee.org/about-us/
policies/ASEE_Plagiarism_Policy.pdf), which is grounded inASEE’s State-
ment on Engineering Ethics Education (see https://www.asee.org/about-us/
the-organization/our-board-of-directors/asee-board-of-directors-state-
ments/engineering-ethics-education).

See you in SLC!M
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